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Firstly, it was really nice to meet everyone’s parents over the 2 evenings and sharing your child’s learning with you. I hope you enjoyed visiting our Zoo if your child wanted to show you their habitat.

We have been learning more about animals this week. We discussed common characteristics in animals and grouped them into either Amphibians, Reptiles, Fish, Birds, Mammals or Insects.

Did you know?

· A dolphin is a mammal not a fish because it breathes air, has live young and tiny hairs along its body. 

Why not have a look around the local woods and see which animals you can find. Here is a link to a game you might enjoy too.

https://www.sheppardsoftware.com/science/animals/games/animal-characteristics/ 


Class Information

Moving forward, the children will be using the play pod on Tuesday afternoons (weather permitting). They will be taking their coats and bags with them in order to maximise their time. Please collect your child from the play pod.


Happy October Break :) 


